Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

CORDILLERA ADMINISTRATIVE REGION

30 June 2025
No. 458 2020

SUBMISSION OF REPORTS ON THE SPECIAL CURRICULAR PROGRAMS |
(SCP)-PROGRAM SUPPORT FUND (PSF) FOR 2024-2025

To:  Assistant Regional Director
Schools Division Superintendents
All Schools Division Offices
All Others Concerned

1. In reference to the Regional Memorandum 367 s. 2025 re: submission of
reports on the Special Curricular Programs (SCP) - Program Support Fund
(PSF) for SY 2024-2025, be informed that the deadline of submission of the SCP
data has been extended from June 14, 2025 to June 30, 2025 in consideration to
the ongoing regional, division and school activities.

2. All other details are still in effect as stated in the regional memorandum.
3. For inquiries, please contact Ms. Jennifer P. Ande, Chief Education

Supervisor, CLMD, via landline at (074) 422-7096 or email at
car.clmd@deped.gov.ph.

4. Immediate dissemination of and strict compliance with this Memorandum is
desired.
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